
 

 

Hi, 

I would like to voice my objection to the PDO that will affect South Warrington. 

I don't believe becoming a city will enhance Warrington and do not understand the councils reasons 
in pushing this. Has their been consultation with the residents about this as I have not been aware 
of it. 

The number of houses suggested far outweighs the need, this will change the fundamental 
character of the area. 

The Green Belt area is a very rural pastoral area and surrounding areas will be detrimentally 
affected by this level of building. The wildlife survey was surprisingly redacted, this leads to 
concerns that if its not suitable information for the general population because someone sees it as 
important enough to hide, then that information is important enough not to be discarded so that 
residents can't view it when the impact is so great. 

Before any development, surely there should be further assessment of the current infrastructure. It 
is already barely adequate in terms of roads, so allowing development before better infrastructure is 
considered and implemented seems very short sighted and will greatly affect local residents. 

The plan appears to be rushed through without proper consideration to many aspects. 

Please can the process be looked at again much more thoroughly? 

Regards, 




